
Newsletter No 4 

 

Dear Parents 

Diary Updates: YR5/6 will be washing cars at Radnage Village Hall on Saturday 5th 

November between 2pm and 4pm to raise money for their French trip. 

Y5/6 will be representing the school at the War Memorial on 11th November.  The rest of the 

school will observe the 2 minutes silence.  Poppies are on sale in school. 

15th November - Y4 Football tournament.  Details to follow. 

18th November – Children in Need – wear spotty socks/hairband and place a coin on 

Pudsey’s spots. 

20th November – 10KM Run – have you volunteered to help yet? 

22nd November – An artist will work with the children on a “Maths through Art” Workshop. 

25th November – Family Disco.  6pm – 8pm at the Village Hall.  Look out for the flyers. 

26th November – We have been invited by Stokenchurch to put on a tableaux and sing.  We 

would like as many children as possible to take part.  Costumes for our Nativity Plays will be 

issued prior to the 26th in order for the children to dress up.  Watch out for further details and 

timings. 

6th and 7th December at 1.45 YR, Y1/2 Nativity Play – Gabriel’s Big Break.  Y1/2 have lines 

to learn.  Please could you support us with this. 

7th December Y3/4 Nativity Play, The Landlord’s Cat at 6pm 

8th December 2nd performance of The Landlord’s Cat at 1.45pm. 

Tickets will be available from November 28th. 

14th December at 9am Y3/4/5/6 Carol Service at St Mary’s Church. 

15th December at 9am Y1/2 Carol Service at the Church. 

19th December – Christingle in School 

20th December – Whole School Party am followed by Christmas Lunch at the Village Hall, 

Father Christmas and pick up from the Hall at 1.30pm 

As you can see, a very busy half-term. 

With the onset of the cold weather please could I ask you to provide a box of tissues. 

Lunches 

There are several children who are bringing sweets and chocolate bars as part of their lunch.  

Sweets are not allowed to be eaten in school.  Friday is ‘treat’ day – but only on a Friday and 

not sweets or a chocolate bar please. 

Late-comers 

We are still having some persistent late-comers in the mornings and late pick-ups in the 

afternoon.  Lateness in the morning is very disruptive to the class and the child. Please note 

all children have to be in the classroom by 8.57 for a 9am register call and school finishes at 

3.20pm unless staying on for an after school club when pick up time is 4.30pm. 

Our ‘Stars of the Week’ were:  

Otters – Daniel Austin 

Hedgehogs – Zack Langley 

Well done to these children. 



Thank you to the 4 children who have brought in a ‘Christmas Child’ box.  They are 

beautifully wrapped.  Friday is the last day for them to be received by school but late 

deliveries can be made to St Peter and St Paul’s church, Stokenchurch by 13th November. 

Reminders  

Photographs and payment must be returned to school by Thursday 10th November 

Usborne Sponsored Reading Challenge – Sponsorship money to be returned by Friday 11th 

November. 

I look forward to welcoming you to our Christmas events. 

 

 


